
!
Shoreline Music presents…	



!
On December 6th, Shoreline Music students will be putting on their first 
concert of the school year.   Get ready to hear some exciting and fun music!   !
WHEN:      Wednesday Dec 6th, 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM   
    (Approximate finish time) 	
    “Dress Rehearsal” concert earlier that    
    day at school. 
WHERE:   Shoreline Gymnasium 
WHAT TO BRING: Instrument, Music, supplies needed for your   
    specific instrument (extra reeds, rosin, etc.) 
WHAT TO WEAR: Shoreline Music Shirt and Black bottom (socks  
    and shoes included).  Avoid bright colours and  
    athletic shoes. !
See below for arrival times: !
Strings  Arrive at 6:10 PM , Cases in band storage room 
  Warm-up and tuning in Gym at 6:15 PM  !
Gr. 7 Band Arrive at 6:25 PM  
Jazz Band Cases in band storage room or against band room walls 
  Sit in Jazz Band or Student section and wait to be tuned.   !
Gr. 6 Band Arrive at 6:45 PM.   
Gr. 8 Band Cases in band room storage room or against band room walls.  
  Instrument should stay in case upon arrival. 
  Watch first half with parents. 
  Get instrument and Warm up / Tune during intermission.  
   
Choir  Arrive at 6:45 PM, Short warm up during Intermission !

A Winter Celebration 



Concert Order	


Junior Strings	



Intermediate / Advanced Strings	


Jazz Band	


Gr. 7 Band	



INTERMISSION	


Gr. 6 Band	



Concert Choir	


Gr. 8 Band	



!
If possible, please support all Shoreline Music students and wait till the end 
of the concert before heading home.   !
Performing is a fun and very important part of musicianship.  Because 
students depend on one another when performing, student attendance is 
mandatory.  If for any reason your child is unable to attend, please email 
Mr. Leeson or send a signed note to school with your child stating so as 
soon as possible.  I ask you to please consider this concert a priority over 
regular weekly practices, rehearsals, lessons, etc.  !
In addition to the music, there will also be a bake sale. !
Parent help is needed for baking for the bake sale and selling baked goods.  
If you would be willing to help in any of these capacities, please email Leigh 
(parent organizer) at pattenleigh@gmail.com !
Don’t hesitate to contact me with any concerns or questions.  Looking 
forward to a great concert! !
Chris Leeson	
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